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> Subject: Support for Zoning Amendment and Annexation of Barn 5400 to Petaluma
>
> Dear Members of the Petaluma City Council,
>
> As a loyal customer of the businesses at Barn 5400, I am writing to ask for your support in approving the zoning
amendment and annexation of this property to the city of Petaluma.
>
> Barn 5400 is home to a wide array of small businesses, including a coffee roastery, farm and garden supply shop,
a ceramics studio and school, a local farmer-owned produce co-op, and several artists and makers who contribute to
the creative and agricultural fabric of our region. By annexing this property, you will be supporting an ecosystem of
local commerce that enriches Petaluma’s culture, economy, and sustainability.
>
> The annexation will allow these businesses to fully operate within the city, contributing to Petaluma’s economy
through sales tax revenue and licensing fees. In return, residents will continue to benefit from having access to an
incredible array of goods and services in one location—everything from local produce and handmade ceramics to
garden supplies and art. This collective space fosters collaboration among small businesses and offers the
community a unique hub for shopping, learning, and gathering.
>
> Furthermore, Barn 5400 is not just a place of commerce, it’s a community gathering space where events are
hosted, partnerships are formed, and local makers are given opportunities to thrive. By approving this zoning
amendment, you are supporting the growth of small businesses that are rooted in values of sustainability, creativity,
and community.
>
> I strongly urge the council to approve this annexation and help these local businesses continue to flourish and
serve the residents of Petaluma. The Barn 5400 community is a perfect fit for our city, and I look forward to seeing
it become an even more integral part of our shared future.
>
> Thank you for your consideration.
>
> Sincerely,
Candace Birchfield

Petaluma Ca 94952

















Thank you for considering this important request. Please help make Barn 5400 a place where
the Petaluma community can gather, enjoy, and thrive.

Sincerely,
Cristan Molinelli-Ruberto 
SRJC Student
Oak Leaf Reporter 
Coffee enthusiast 
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Dillon Gilleece
















